
 

 

Connecting to God...Worship 

  

Worship in the Sanctuary on Sunday 

Please join us this Sunday, April 11, at 11:00 a.m.  The children will meet 

for Extended Session and we will have a nursery.   Safety measures are 

in place.  

If you are planning to attend would you let us know by leaving a 

reservation.  Thank you.  

To view our Easter Sunday service, go to our website at: 

Maymemorialchurch.org 

 

Enjoy our pictures from Easter Sunday’s Egg Hunt! 



 

Connecting to Each Other...Fellowship 
 

 

Choir Practice 

The choir will meet this Wednesday at 4:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Sunday School  

We will begin a study of The Letter to the Romans, which has been called 

the Apostle Paul’s masterpiece. The Apostle weaves so many themes 

together that reading the letter “sometimes feels like being swept along in a 

small boat on a swirling, bubbling river…and we need to hold on tight if 

we’re going to stay on board” N. T. Wright observes. That’s because Paul is 

introducing “God who unveils his power and grace through the good news 

about Jesus. And, as Paul insists again and again, this power and grace is 

available for everyone who believes.” 

 

 

 

Spring Bible Study 

Transformed by Prayer.  We will follow the recent book by James 

Martin, Learning to Pray.  It is not required that you purchase the 

book, but it will guide our topics in discussions when we 

gather.  Wednesdays beginning April 14,  

 

11:00 a.m. at the church, 

And  6:30 p.m. on Zoom. 

 

 

. 

 To join us click the link https://zoom.us/j/286978612 on your computer or mobile device and the 

Zoom meeting will automatically open. 

To join with any phone: Call (312) 626-6799 Enter this code:  286 978 612 

  

https://maymemorialchurch.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fb3e98059c36b56fc7bcc44c9&id=98803a345f&e=48e7118e65


 

Connecting to the World...Missions 

  

Social Services Emergency Housing 

 

The Rachael Circle will be collecting items for the Powhatan Social 

Services Emergency Home.  This is a project led by Renee VanNatter 

at the Social Services office. 

 

Needs: 

*Paper plates and plastic utensils 

*Bottled water and  

         non- perishable food items 

*Twin mattress and pillow covers 

*Gift cards to Walmart and Sheetz 

 

 

Thank you 

 

Dear May Memorial Family, 

You will never know how much we have appreciated the kind notes, phone calls, emails, gifts of 

food, cards, and the charming surprise bags from the deacons during this challenging time, but 

most of all the prayers. Paul has another heart procedure to be scheduled but first some 

additional tests are being done on April 20 to make sure his body can handle the surgery.  So 

please continue the prayers...they are working so far! 

In Christian love, 

Paul and Jackie Lindsey 

*** 

May Memorial Church, 

Once again, many many thanks for fielding questions, answering phone messages, texts, emails 

and providing the covid vaccine clinics!  May each of you be blessed.  Linda and Ron Estes 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Announcements 
 

 

Sanctuary Flowers 

If you would like to place flowers for an upcoming 

Sunday service, please let the church office know 

which date and we will place you on the flower 

calendar. 

Thank you. 

 

 
 

 

 

April Birthdays 

 

 

4- Shirley Stephens 

5- Eric Mead 

6- Brendan McMullin 

6-Amanda Seaman 

10-Judy Potter 

14- Gladys Rabon 

17-Esther Fitch 

20-Tristan Wills 

21- Nancy Flower 

23-Marshall Ware 

25- Jesse Bilthuis 

28- Gabe Cosby 

  

 

Financial Information 
 

Our Gifts to our Lord  

Week of April 4, 2021 

 

Regular Offering       $ 6,976.50     

Benevolence                     20.00 

Building Fund                  200.00 

Easter Lilies                      28.00                      

Scholarships                     25.00 

Special Offering              120.00                                          

Total                          $ 7,369.50  

 

Building Fund in Memory of Gail DeNoon 

Snead DeNoon 

 



 


